
  
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 

KENTUCKY TRANSPORATION CABINET 
DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS 

DISTRICT 1 
 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Reconstruction of the US 60 Interchange with I-24 
McCracken County 
Item No. 1-154.00 

 
Tuesday, March 22, 2016, 5:00p.m. – 7:00 p.m. CDT 

McCracken County High School 
6530 Old Hwy 60 

Paducah, KY 

Comments will be received at the meeting or by mail through April 8, 2016 

  
To:     Chris Kuntz, P.E. 
           Department of Highways 
           5501 Kentucky Dam Road 

Paducah, KY 42003 
Phone:  (270) 898-2431 
Fax:       (270) 898-7457 
Email: Chris.Kuntz@ky.gov 

  
 

Name:   

Address:   

       

Phone (optional):   

E-mail (optional):   

 

Comments and views concerning this project: 

 
1. How did you hear about this meeting?       Newspaper  TV/Radio  Elected official  Another 

meeting 
  Friend  Do not recall  Other (please list)  

  
  
  
  
 

2. How often do you drive this portion of 
US 60?  Daily   2-3 times per 

week   2-3 times per 
month  Rarely 

3. Do you think this project is needed? 
          Please explain.  Yes  No 

  
  
 
  
 

Under KRS 516.030, Falsely completing, making or altering this document with the intent 
to defraud deceive or injure another is forgery in the second degree, a Class D felony. 

Continued on back 



Comments and views concerning this project (continued): 
4. Do you agree with the plan to reconstruct the 
existing I-24 interchange to a Double Crossover 
Diamond (DCD)? 
          Please explain. 

 Strongly 
agree  Mostly 

agree  Mostly 
disagree  Strongly 

disagree 

  
  
  
  
 
 
5. Do you agree that the proposed Access 
Management changes along US 60 will improve 
safety and mobility? 
          Please explain. 

 Strongly 
agree  Mostly 

agree  Mostly 
disagree  Strongly 

disagree 

  
  
  
  
 
6. Did this evening’s Public Meeting provide the right kind of information about the US 60 
Interchange Reconstruction Project? 
 
If not, please tell us what should have been addressed. 

 Yes  No 

  
  
  
  
 
 
7. Additional comments and views concerning this project: 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 

 
Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire.  

Your input is critical to the success of this project! 
 

Please leave your completed questionnaire at the sign-in table or send them to Chris Kuntz 
with the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet at the address on the front.  

 


